
S 
Spencerboudreau1234 
replied 
Fri, 17 May 2024 at 3:23 PM 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 
Re: PDC Case Number 153855 
Please see attached my banking institution's copy of the cashiers check that was provided as 
"evidence" in the complaint. 
The cashiers check in question is from my personal checking account and was used to pay for the 
tickets as I do not write checks enough to have a checkbook of "normal checks." 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13070946700

